September 9, 2025

August 2025 Safety Article

As we wrap up the summer season, it’s important to revisit key safety practices both on and off the bike. During August, increased outdoor activities and higher temperatures mean extra vigilance is required to prevent heat-related illnesses, dehydration, and fatigue. Remember to take regular breaks, stay hydrated, and always wear appropriate protective gear.
Additionally, August often brings unpredictable weather patterns. Be prepared for sudden storms by securing loose gear and reviewing emergency procedures with your team. By staying proactive and communicating clearly, we can ensure a safe ride for everyone throughout the month.
As we usually do, please keep your head on a swivel. Recently, a CHP motor officer was struck by a vehicle on Hwy. 280. Even with the advanced level of training that CHP motor officers and other motor officers go through, we still need to be vigilant when it comes to our surroundings in traffic. Fortunately, the officer was taken to the hospital with no serious injuries, but again, it is a reminder that there are an elephant and a mouse on the road and we are not the elephants.
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